
Dear Colleagues, 

 

Chief Todd Cornelius of Oneida Nation Council and I have been having discussions recently 

about how we can better establish more meaningful lines of communication between our 

respective Councils.  

 

As such, I am seeking your support to allow for an off-site meeting to allow for a dialogue 

between London City Council and Oneida Nation Council.  

 

The purpose of this meeting would be to further relationship building, strengthen the channels 

of communication and explore opportunities for Oneida and the City of London to work 

together for the benefit of all residents. 

 

This meeting, to be held at the Oneida Political Office in Southwold, would be public and is 

scheduled to take place on Wednesday, April 17th and will commence at 5 p.m.  

An agenda will be developed and circulated in the days prior to the meeting.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Josh Morgan, Mayor 


